
Head Teacher Message

Upcoming Dates
w/c 17th Mar – Art Week

17th Mar – St Patrick’s Day 
Lunch Menu (deadline for consent 

has now passed, so please send 
your child with a packed lunch if 

you haven’t given consent)

18th March – Yr 1 Trip to St 
Peter and St Paul’s Church

21st Mar – Comic Relief. Wear 
red for the day

26th March – Art Exhibition 
Open Evening (please check 
your email for more details)

Friday 14th March 2025

Attendance

This week’s attendance figures

Whole school attendance: 
93%

Class % Class %

Tower 96 Golden Gate 94

Westminster 94 Lions Gate 97

Severn 94 Manhattan 96

Clifton 92 Ikuchi 93

Jubilee 92 Anji 90

Tyne 95 Auckland 92

Amb 89 Sea Cliff 93

Science Week  

Polite Reminder 

This year’s Science Week was an exciting journey into the 

theme of Change and Adapt. Our children explored how living 

things and the world around us evolve and adapt to changing 

environments. From the smallest changes in nature to the big 

ideas of innovation, the week was filled with curiosity and 

creativity. 

Our science week came to a spectacular end with interactive 

workshops for every year group. We’re proud of our young 

scientists and can’t wait to see how they continue to explore 

the world of science! 

A big thank you to Mrs Dellavalle, our Science Lead, for 

organising the week. 

We kindly remind all parents and 
visitors to refrain from using swear 
words or inappropriate language 

while on school grounds.

It’s important that we set a positive 
example for our children and create a 
respectful environment for everyone. 

Thank you for your cooperation and 
support in maintaining a welcoming 

atmosphere at our school.

Get ready for a day of fun and fundraising! We’ll be 
holding a Wear Red Day on Friday 21st March in 

exchange for donations in support of Comic Relief.

We are encouraging children and staff to come dressed in 
their brightest red outfits to help raise awareness and 

funds for this great cause. Whether it's a red t-shirt, red 
accessories, a full red costume or even just your red 

school jumper, let's show our support with lots of smiles 
and laughter! You can donate via School Gateway, or in 

cash on the day.

It’s been a chilly week this week, but the children have been hot 
on the trail of lots of science facts for Science Week!

If you haven’t done so already, please remember to sign up for a 
slot to meet with your child’s class teacher at our upcoming 

parents’ evening. This is a wonderful opportunity to find out how 
your child is progressing. If you have signed up and are unable to 

make it, you can amend your appointment online.

Next week is Art Week, and we are looking forward to showing 
off the creative masterpieces in our exhibition on Wednesday 

26th March from 3:30pm - 4:15pm.



CONGRATULATIONS & WELL DONE!

Our stars this week are: 

Archie Sienna

Lilah Arthur

Annabelle Lilly

Elizabeth Ella

Daisy Chloe


